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25th March 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Year 2; St Stephen’s Church – Monday 30th June  

On Monday 30th June we will be taking our Year 2 children to visit St Stephen’s Church as 

part of their RE topic on Holy Places.  

The children will be walking there and back at designated times – see below: 

2M  9:10am and will return before lunch 

2L  1:15pm and will return before the end of the school day  

Please could you complete the below permission slip and return this to your child’s class 

teacher by Monday 8th April at the latest.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school office at any time on 0121 

716 0444 or email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  

Thank you as always for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Young 
Head of School 

Year 2: St Stephen’s Church – Monday 30th June  

I give permission for my child to visit St Stephen’s Church on Monday 30th June.  

 

Child’s name Form 

Parent/Carer name Signature: 
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